
PUBLIC HEARING 

City of Madison Heights 

Notice of Public Hearing – Community Development Block Grant: Reprogramming Code 
Enforcement Funds  

NOTICE IS HEARBY GIVEN that the City of Madison Heights will hold a hearing on the use of Community 
Development Block Grant Funds. The Hearing will be held in person on Monday, November 27th, 2023, at 7:30 pm 
in the City Council Chambers of the Municipal Building at 300 W 13 Mile Rd, Madison Heights, MI 48071 to hear 
public comments on the reprogramming of Code Enforcement funds to Minor Home Repair.  

Comments will also be received in writing or in person at the Community & Economic Development Department, 
300 W 13 Mile Road, Madison Heights, MI 48071 until 4:30 pm, Monday, November 27, 2023. Arrangements to 
reasonably accommodate special needs, including handicap accessibility or interpreter will be made upon receiving 
a 72-hour advance notice. All comments should be addressed to Giles Tucker, Community Development Director at 
gilestucker@madison-heights.org or call (248) 583-0831, including requests for special needs accommodations. 

Giles Tucker, Community Development Director, Community & Economic Development Department  

Published at www.madison-heights.org , 11/15/2023.  

Posted at: Noth Entrance Display Case Madison Heights City Hall 300 W 13 Mile Rd, Madison Heights, MI 48071, 
11/15/2023. 
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